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June 28, 2021

Mr. Eddie Lanier
WestPoint Home LLC
523 Fob James Drive
Valley, AL 36854

Re: Response to Expanded ABC+ Pilot Study Report
Expanded ABC+ Pilot Study Report dated June 21, 2021
WestPoint Home Clemson Site
Oconee County
File #20395

Dear Mr. Lanier,

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has
reviewed the pilot study. From reviewal of the pilot study report, the Department is requesting a
resubmittal of the Feasibility Study (FS). The FS should include additional information about the
recent pilot study and its effectiveness. Please submit the Feasibility Study, to my attention, on
or before September 30, 2021. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments
at (803) 898-0722 or kuhnkm@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,
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Kimberly M. Kuhn, Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

Cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM
Chris McCluskey, Director, Upstate Region BEHS Office
Lisa M. Clark, P.G., TRC, 50 International Drive, Suite 150, Patewood Plaza Three,
Greenville, SC 29615
Dr. Steve Webb, P.G., TRC, 50 International Drive, Suite 150, Patewood Plaza Three,
Greenville, SC 29615
File #20395
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